
RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Avenue 

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852 

             

William A. Colarulo 
Police Superintendent 

 
TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager, Stephen F. Norcini,  

Director of Public Works, Kevin Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, 
Field Leader; Lieutenant Andrew J. Block, Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan, Officer Raymond 
Matus, Officer Mark Stiansen, and Suzan Jones, Administrative Assistant. 

 
FR:  William A. Colarulo  
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 
             WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2013, 10:00AM 
 

 

New Business: 
 

1. Maya van Rossum requests consideration of making Roberts Road between Sproul Road and 
Darby Paoli Road a one-way street.  

 
2. Susan Stern requests a left turn arrow be added to the traffic signal at Conestoga Road and 

Radnor-Chester Road, while Darby-Paoli Road is closed for bridge repair. 
 

3. Myles Kellam requests a "Hidden Driveway" sign be installed in the area of his driveway on Upper 
Gulph Road. 
 

4. Katie Jannetta requests a crosswalk be placed on South Devon Avenue at Moscia Lane.  
 

5. Mary Sutherby requests the intersection of King of Prussia Road and Upper Gulph Road be looked 
into for improvements, due to traffic congestion between 4-6pm.  
 

Old Business 
 
            Status on the following projects; 

 
1. Conestoga Road. @ Iven Avenue (5 points) - Change current green signal to Iven Avenue and 

Church Road, instead of Aberdeen Avenue and Church Road.  
 
2. Conestoga Road @ Mill Road - line painting- re-direct traffic flow on Mill Road. 

 
3. Bryn Mawr Avenue @ Sproul Road - traffic congestion on Bryn Mawr Avenue - check signal timing 

 
4. County Line Road @ Glenbrook Avenue - left turn signal 

 
5. Conestoga Road @ Sproul Road - add left turn arrow to signal  

 
6. North Wayne Avenue @ Pennsylvania Avenue - paint piano key crosswalk 

 
7. South Devon Avenue @ Arbordale Road - install crosswalk 

 
8. Request from Bryn Mawr Fire Co. for one side of street parking in the Conestoga Village area of 

Ward 7 has been placed on the Board of Commissioner’s agenda for Monday, October 28, 2013. 
 


